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Your request to the Fund for Research and Creativity

Eric Anderson <ea@andrew.cmu.edu> Sat, Apr 2, 2016 at 2:45 PM
To: Caden Manson <cmanson@andrew.cmu.edu>

Dear Caden,

Thank you for submitting your application to the Fund for Research and Creativity.

In this inaugural year of the Fund for Research and Creativity, we were pleased to receive numerous requests for funding from across
the five schools of CFA. This made for a diverse and very competitive pool for limited available funds.

We are pleased to inform you that the committee has awarded funding for your proposal titled ”Opacity”. The award is in the amount
of $6,000. You will receive an additional communication by the end of next week with specifics on how the award will be provided
and managed. Additionally, please refer back to http://cfa-frc.weebly.com for a reminder of the reporting requirements.

On behalf of the review committee, congratulations! And thank you again for taking the time to apply.
Sincerely,

Eric Anderson, FRC Chair



